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Dear Parent/Carer,  

‘Sherlock Holmes and the Hunt for Moriarty’  

Norwich Playhouse Theatre - 7th October. 

 
I am delighted to be writing to inform you about the first theatre trip for our new Year 10 GCSE drama students. As you 
will be aware, an important part of the Drama GCSE course is to be able to analyse and evaluate live theatre 
performance. In order to prepare the students for this, we will be going to watch ‘Sherlock Holmes and the Hunt for 
Moriarty’ at the Norwich Playhouse Theatre on Tuesday 7th October. 
 
As this trip is part of their course, there is no charge for students for this trip, but it is expected that all students will 
attend, as they will be required to complete class and homework tasks relating to the performance, as well as refer to 
it in their mock exams later in the year. 
 
We will depart from TNHA at 4 pm, and arrive back on site at around 10.45 pm. Students are able to wear their own 
clothes which must be appropriate for a school theatre trip. They will be able to remain in school or go home to change, 
but must be back in the drama studio to register at 3.45pm. We will visit the food court at Chantry Place so students 
have the opportunity to buy dinner, or to bring their own if they choose. We will also pass a local Tesco to buy snacks. 
 
Please complete and return the attached consent form ASAP, to confirm your child’s place. 
 
I look forward to a great trip and an exciting two years ahead. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

S. Hatfield 

 

Steven Hatfield 

Director of Creative Arts 

 


